

Highfield Lane, Maidenhead, Berkshire, SL6 3AX Tel: 01628 629415 Email: enquiries@coxgreen.com

Monday 5th December 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Parent Survey

As a school we are committed to evaluating what we are doing well and identifying areas that can be improved to ensure that we are offering the best education possible for our students.

We are therefore asking parents/carers for their feedback and would invite you to complete a Parent Survey using this link https://forms.office.com/r/pnfjwKhg65.

The survey will be available to complete from Monday 5th December to Friday 16th December.

Actions from the survey will be followed up and used as part of the School's Improvement Plan.

If you have any concerns or queries please contact f.kirby@coxgreen.com.

Thank you for your help with this.

Yours sincerely

Faith Kirby

Assistant Headteacher